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Building resilient communities by
cultivating healthy bodies & curious minds.

The City of Stockton will be remodeling the Cesar Chavez Central Library located at 
605 N. El Dorado St. 

The Library is the central hub of the Stockton-San Joaquin County Public Library System
(“SSJCPL”) for Community Services Administration, technical/specialty services staff,
delivery services, and the City’s and County’s archival, historical, and other specialized
collections. 

Background

The Cesar Chavez Central Library is a 70,000 sq. ft. facility dedicated in 1964 and partially
remodeled in 2004. The City of Stockton Capital Improvement Plan includes the Cesar
Chavez Library Remodel. The City Council approved additional grant funding from the
California State Library’s Building Forward Infrastructure Program. 

Project Information

City Council approved a professional design services contract with Arch Nexus on
August 22, 2023.
Schematic design work began in September 2023.
Permitting, bidding, and construction are anticipated to begin in December 2024.
Anticipated completion date is January 2026.

Project Funding

City of Stockton 2021-2016 Capital Improvement Plan (CIP): $8,080,000
Remodel Project CL22001: $5,000,000
California State Library Building Forward Infrastructure Grant: $10,000,000






